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there has been no rocont inquiry into working-class family
budgets •

In view of tho above, it is quite apparent that tho methods 
of compiling cost of living statistics are due for early revision 
and improvement. We express the hope that we may have the co­
operation of tho Department of Labour in effecting necessary
revision.

In conclusion, we desire to again assure tho Government that 
in its consideration of these and other measures for human better­
ment and national well-being the experience of our Joint Legis­
lative Committee is at your service.

OTTAWA, ONTARIO, JANUARY 1937.
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